
 

 

TalkTalk Classification: Private 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

 

In keeping with the ever-changing world we have purchased a card reader and 

are looking to introduce cashless methods of payments for future activities, 

alongside cash.  

We feel that this is a beneficial for many of our parents and will stop the panic 

dash to the cash machine before events. 

With our fundraising in mind we have to acknowledge the current financial crisis. We 

want to support our families and ensure our events are open to all and they can be 

enjoyed without any added pressure. In our 2022 events we are not charging entry, 

having some free games and minimising 3 donation days down to only 1.  

We are asking for donations on some of our events, however big or small, as we still 

want to be able to support the school and help fund improvements/class trips/year 6 

prom etc. 

QR codes have been created so donations can be given anonymously if people would 

like to do so, these QR codes will be on activities sent home with the children. 

We are also looking how we can give back to the community with food, gifts, clothes 

donations. More information will be given on this. Please get in contact with the PTA 

if you have any ideas to support. 

Please join our facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/999007260162797/ 

We are aiming to get physical letters out, space on the school website and text 

reminders to keep everyone up to date. If anyone has any feedback on how we 

can better communication please get in touch.  

Key PTA dates 2022 for the diary will be sent separately and continuously 

updated on the PTA facebook page.  

Come along to our next meeting to 

plan the Christmas Fair and plan all 

the fun ideas for the year ahead. 

If you would like to contact us, please 

email Vicky (PTA Chair) on: 

vbeddall@newchurchprimary.co.uk 

Next Meeting 

Thursday 17
th

 November  

6pm 

The Cherry Tree 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/999007260162797/

